
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

      Heidelberg, 29.11.2022 
 
Laboratory information about the method change of HbA1c 
 
Dear colleague, 
 
In the guideline of the German Medical Association (RiLiBÄK), the 
maximum permissible measurement deviation for HbA1c is reduced from 
currently 5% to 3% in the future. In order to comply with this requirement, 
we will no longer perform the determination of HbA1c immunologically but 
by means of high-pressure liquid chromatography (HPLC) from 
01.12.2022. The new method also has the advantage that some 
hemoglobinopathies can be detected without further effort. Since the 
standard values as well as analysis abbreviations remain unaffected by 
this change, no measures are required on your part.  
 
If you have any questions or problems, please contact the following 
persons: 
 
Technical questions:   
P. Schreiber:  Tel.: +49 (0) 6221 3432-128 
 
Medical questions:    
Prof. Findeisen: Tel.: +49 (0) 6221 3432-442 
H. Derksen:   Tel.: +49 (0) 6221 3432-681  
 
RDT questions:    
IT-Support:   Tel.: +49 (0) 6221 3432-777 
 
 
With kind regards  
Your MVZ Laboratory Dr. Limbach & Kollegen GbR 
 
 


